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Bring on Spring!  Lions, it is time to wake up from the winter, clear away 

the snow and get ready for all of the activities that spring brings! 

First, March 20
th

 is our district convention at the Holiday Inn in 

Strongsville.  Please see the updated schedule and registration forms at 

the end of this newsletter.  At the noon luncheon, we will recognize all 

club and zone awards.  We will have representatives from our Ohio Lions 

Foundations with great stories of what our donations are doing now and 

have accomplished in years past, a dynamic presentation on our service as 

Lions from Lion Dave Caperton, and Grand Banquet will be the the 

keynote presentation by our visiting International Director, Gary Brown.   

Be sure to send in your registrations to PCC Sharon Parker and your 

delegate registration forms to CS Gayle Gatzke.  Late registrations, please 

send an email to kep121@msn.com so that we can get you added.   You 

will receive an email confirmation when we receive your registration.   

Each club is asked to contribute a raffle item for the Chinese raffle or to 

support the convention with a sponsorship.  Contact Lion Brent Parker 

(lionsoh2convention@gmail.com) to work out details to get items to the 

convention. 

Second, Leadership School will be a two-day event this year.  In-person 

training for club presidents and vice presidents, secretaries, and 

membership chairpersons will be held Saturday, May 1 at Trinity 

Lutheran Church in Ashland.  Training for club treasurers, service 

chairpersons, marketing and communications, and MyLion/MyLCI will 

be held via Zoom on Sunday, May 2.  Schedules will be sent out with the 

district officer reporting forms.  Mark your calendars! 

Third, club secretaries and presidents – remember that 2021-2022 officers 

should be reported in MyLCI by April 15
th

.  Make sure to set elections to 

get this completed. 

And… we are launching a District Diabetes project for the second week 

in May.  Start now and work with your club to plan an activity for 

Diabetes awareness that you can carry out May 10
th

 – 17
th

.  The project 

can and should be a project that fits with your community needs and your 

club’s current COVID-comfort level.  If you are online only, work online 

to get a survey out to your community – through Facebook pages, 

community or club websites, or in cooperation with other community 

organizations.  Share links to provide an easy way to access information 

or info  

“Think Globally, 

Act Locally” 

http://www.ohiolionsoh2.org/
mailto:kep121@msn.com
mailto:lionsoh2convention@gmail.com
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For those more out and about, 

consider having a white cane-

type day and safely passing out 

pamphlets from the American 

Diabetes Association.  

Volunteer at a health screening 

or to help the health care 

associations near you with a 

Diabetes project.  More 

information and ideas to come! 

Lastly, for those hoping to get 

back out to local fairs, festivals 

and events, watch for 

information forwarded to the 

club presidents and secretaries 

regarding guidelines for these 

types of events.  They have not 

been approved yet by our 

Governor, but the state 

committee is working diligently 

to get things reopened.  Stay 

tuned. 

Take a moment this spring to 

literally stop and smell the 

flowers.  Stay active and help 

those around you enjoy life too.  

Share a kind word or thought 

with someone – you never 

know who needs it.  #WeServe 

#KindnessMatters 

 

Governors Visitation 

Schedule 
 

March 

1 Mar        Clyde 

2 Mar        Lorain Harbor   
4 Mar        Madison Twp  
9 Mar        Milan-Edison  
14 Mar      Wellington United   
        Charter  
15 Mar      North Fairfield 

16 Mar      Vermilion  
20-21 Mar      District      
          Convention  
23 Mar      Butler  
 
 
 

April Schedule 

1 April        Savannah 

5 April        Butler Lioness 

15 April      Elmore  
19 April      Elyria Evening  
 

May 1 - Officer Training School 
in Ashland 

May 2 - Officer Training on 
Zoom 

 

 

 

 
 
 
First Vice District Governor Kevin 
Reidy 

Roar Lions Roar!  

       What’s the saying about the 

weather that March comes in 

like a Lion and goes out like a 

Lamb? Well, I certainly hope 

that the roar we hear throughout 

District OH2 is that our Lions 

are retaining current Lions and 

recruiting new Lions to serve 

along with you to serve. 

     Last month’s Zone Advisory 

meetings were proof that many 

Lions have remained active; 

those clubs who are resuming 

activities are equally pleased to 

be gathering and supporting 

local causes.  

      A final reminder to submit 

necrology reports to me at 

kreidy1960@gmail.com to 

recognize those Lions who have 

passed at District Convention 

on March 20. Thank you. 

      Looking forward to see 

many of you at District 

Convention on March 20; DG 

Kerry and her team have done 

an extraordinary job in 

providing an in person, 

abbreviated event this year.  

      This is the time of year that 

clubs are nominating and slating 

their officers for 2021-2022. Be 

sure to get your PU-101 officer 

reports submitted into MyLCI 

and for those newly elected 

office holders:  Congratulations 

and we look forward to meeting 

with you at Leadership School 

on May 1 for Presidents, Vice 

Presidents, Secretaries and 

Membership Chairs. Virtual 

training will be conducted for 

Treasurers, Service Chairs, 

Marketing/Communications 

Chairs and those Lions seeking 

additional training on MyLion.  

GLT Chair Lion Ann Miller and 

her team are looking forward to 

providing the tools necessary 

for you to have a successful 

club year in 2021-2022. 

      Attention all OH2 Clubs: 

Do you have a new meeting 

location? A new meeting day of 

the week or time in which you 

meet?  Many clubs will have 

new officer and their contact 

information.  I urge all clubs to 

begin assembling the “critical 

club data” and submit your 

information to District 

Directory Chair, Lion Dan 

Laffey at: 

d.laffey@roadrunner.com . 

Directories will be distributed at 

the GAT picnic through Zone 

Chairs in July, 2021.  

      As spring arrives during 

District Convention on 

Saturday, March 20, let us all 

refresh, renew and recommit to 

serving mankind, both globally 

and locally. 

 

1st VDG  

Visitation Schedule 
March 

March 3 Jeromesville  

  Lions Visitation  

March 4 Ashland Evening 

  Lions Member 

        Induction Ceremony 

   1st VDG Kevin 

mailto:kreidy1960@gmail.com
mailto:d.laffey@roadrunner.com
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March 6 Savannah Lions 

          Pancake Breakfast 

March 20-21 District OH2  

  Convention   

  Strongsville Holiday Inn 

 
 

 

 

 

   
 

February 2021 

 

Fellow Lions, 

Where has this year gone?  It is 

almost March!  Soon all that 

white stuff that we were 

“blessed” with last week will be 

gone, hopefully for the season, 

and we will be enjoying warmer 

weather.  Can you tell that I 

dislike winter and all that it 

entails!? 

     Along with warmer weather 

comes District, State, and 

International Conventions.  

None of them will be what we 

are accustomed to.  District will 

be a one-day affair, State a 2 

day, and International will be 

Virtual and only $50!!! What a 

bargain!!  Check out LCI to 

register. 

      Also, with warm weather 

comes the opportunity to choose 

new officers for the next Lions 

year.  This needs to be done 

before April 15 and reported to 

LCI and, also to Ann Miller for 

Leadership School.  That is 

another item that will be 

different this year.  I have been 

meeting with the Leadership 

Team to work out the kinks that 

reduced capacity brings.  

School will be in person on 

May 1 and virtual on May 2.  If 

you are a new officer, please 

keep those dates available. 

     I am almost done with my 

visitations for the year.  If I 

have not been to your club, 

please contact me as I have 

misplaced my note with whom I 

needed to reschedule, I do know 

that there were only a handful.  

Lioncindy.beat@outlook.com  

or  419-937-7543 

     Keep up the good work you 

do in your community and don’t 

be afraid of having a 

fundraiser.  People are looking 

for something to get them out of 

the house!  It can be a simple as 

a drive-thru meal, in my area, 

they are selling out quickly. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you 

in Strongsville on March 20, 

 

Cindy Beat 

2
nd

 VDG MD13 OH2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2VDG 

Visitation Schedule 
 

March 
 

March 12-13 Attica Junior Fair   

 Reverse Raffle 

 

April 
 

1 April        Savannah 

5 April        Butler Lioness 

15 April      Elmore  

19 April      Elyria Evening  

 

May 

 

May 1 - Officer Training School 
in Ashland 

May 2 - Officer Training on 
Zoom 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   2nd VDG Cindy 
 

mailto:Lioncindy.beat@outlook.com
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2021–2022 OH-2 LEADERSHIP Training                                                           

As with everything else in our world today, OH-2 Leadership training will be done in a 

different way. Last year we of necessity did all training via Zoom meetings. This year we are 

going to use a combination of venues.  

 Sat. May 1, at Trinity Lutheran Church 508 Center St., Ashland 

Incoming Presidents, 1st Vice Presidents, Secretaries and Membership Chairs 

Total attendance because of social distancing limited to 175 

Bring your laptop – Trinity has Wi-Fi access 

Register 8-9 am Training 9-12:45 pm.       

Sunday, May 2 there will be zoom training for Treasurers, Service Chairs, MyLion/MyLCI and 

Marketing/Communications Chairs with times to be announced 

Registration information to follow.  

 

The Power of Resistance: Bone Strength 

Compared with people who don’t have diabetes, those with type 1 are at higher risk for developing osteoporosis (a 

disease in which bones become weak or brittle), while those with type 2 have a greater risk for fractures, according 

to the International Osteoporosis Foundation.  Resistance training helps build stronger bones by putting stress on 

them, which stimulates bone cells to grow. 

The Power of Resistance: Mood 

Strength training can also lift your spirits.  A review of 33 studies – including three that focused on people with type 

2 – published in 2018 in JAMA Psychiatry found that regular strength-training sessions reduced symptoms of 

depression. Researchers suspect that, just like aerobic exercise, strength training raises levels of feel-good brain 

hormones called endorphins.  

(Source: Diabetes Forecast, Jan-Feb 2019) 

 

District Committee’s Information 
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Ashland Evening Lions 
 

February 4 at the FLAC 

Building, 16 members of the 

Ashland Evening Lions Club 

met for our monthly  

gathering.As program for the 

evening, Lion Ann Miller 

shared information about LCIF.  

Tail Twister Lion Dean 

Leiendecker asked members 

what was special about August 

8, 1963 – answer being that our 

club chartered on that date with 

23 members. He also noted that 

the Recycling Committee will 

be losing the 7
th

 Street 

workshop in the fall and will 

need to find a new location 

from which to work. Club 

received a thank-you from 

Associated Charities for our 

part in helping them to service 

2300 folks during the holidays. 

President PCC Woody Conrad 

reported about the Winter 

Retreat and also about the 

Shelby United Lions Charter 

night on Jan 23. He noted that 

officer elections are coming 

soon and asked members to step 

up to serve. Secretary PDG 

Myron Amstutz received a 

Centennial Lions award for 

sponsoring a member who has 

continued.  He has registration 

information for OH-2 District 

Convention on March 20. Lion 

Tim Kershner is using social 

media to reach potential 

members within a 10-mile 

radius of Ashland and will hold 

an information meeting on 

March 18. Spring geranium and 

plant sale orders will be taken 

through April 18 with delivery 

scheduled for May 4. In prayers 

to end the meeting, we 

especially remembered folks 

with health issues. At the 

subsequent Board of Directors 

meeting, five new members 

were approved and members 

voted for a $500 donation to the 

Salvation Army toward their 

$5000 drive to supply new 

winter coats for those in need. 

Next regular meeting will be 

March 4. 

 

Submitted by Immediate Past 

President Lion Ann Miller 

  

Ashland Noon Lions 
 

The Ashland noon club resumed 

meetings in February, with 

many attending in person and a 

few attending via zoom. Life is 

beginning to feel almost normal 

again. The treasurer reported he 

had mailed checks totaling over 

$9,000 to our annual list of 

designated charities, including 

LCIF, Ohio Lions Foundation, 

pilot dogs, and many local 

groups. We still have some 

funds available for the 

remainder of the year, and the 

board decided to sponsor a 

youth soccer team in addition to 

our youth golf sponsorship. 

Time to look to getting the 

youth back outside and socially 

interacting! We can't wait to see 

the Lions logo on their tee 

shirts! While we added 2 new 

members last month, sadly we 

accepted 2 resignations, one due 

to job relocation. We did 

encourage him to seek out a 

Lions club in his area and 

request a transfer. Good news is 

we have resumed inviting 

guests and have a couple 

potential new members in the 

works. Our membership 

committee still plans to hit their 

goal of 10 new by the end of the 

year. Keep warm and continue 

to roar! 
 

Bascom Lions 
 

High school scholarships have 

been sent to the school 

hopefully we have a lot of 

interest this year. We are still 

planning on having a chicken 

BBQ at Meadowbrook Park in 

Bascom on June 6
th

. It may be 

carryout depending on the 

current situation at the time. 

    Due to snow storms on our 

two meeting nights the Bascom 

Lions Club has not met in 

February. However, our 

Scholarship Program is 

underway. We meet againthe 

first Tuesday in March (we 

hope) and will consider 

beginning our normal schedule 

of meeting twice a month in 

April, with meals. Naturally 

COVID is the major road block 

since we may not have a place 

to meet until late April or early 

May. Stay healthy and keep 
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smiling. It makes others wonder 

what you’ve been up too. 

 

Colonel Crawford Lions 
 

This has been a challenging 

time for the Colonel Crawford 

community.  Two leaders, one a 

Lion, were diagnosed with 

cancer.  Our superintendent, 

Lion Todd Martin, cancer was 

effectively and quickly treated.  

However, Ryan Teglovic, our 

football coach and guidance 

counselor, was diagnosed with 

pancreatic cancer.  If there is 

good news, it was found 

relatively early and he is under 

going chemotherapy.  The 

community sprang into action 

quickly. T-shirts were sold to 

the students and pizza’s to the 

public.  Our club has pitched in 

with the collection and transfer 

of funds.  Members of the club 

manned tables at both the 

Galion and Shelby East of 

Chicago pizza restaurants for 

those desiring to give extra.  As 

has been our tradition, we voted 

to give his family $200 monthly 

to help with travel expenses 

while undergoing chemo.  He is 

the father of seven children.   

Pray for Coach Teglovic. 

     We have collected nearly 

one thousand glasses to donate 

to SVOSH.  Currently they are 

not taking donations at OSU as 

they are moving. 

     This is the year of the City of 

Bucyrus’s bicentennial and first 

ever Bratwurst Drop.  We are 

taking the opportunity of taking 

our food trailer to the event.  

We plan to sell our world 

famous Pitawurst as well as 

bratwurst and other items.  So if 

you are in the vicinity of 

Bucyrus on May 1
st
 please stop 

by and say Hi! 

     We’ve been supporting the 

GOOD program at our schools 

for the past 

  five or so years.  

Unfortunately, due to the 

pandemic, it had to be cancelled 

this year.  To maintain our 

commitment to the Col 

Crawford schools we voted to 

use that money to purchase 

sneakers to those who can’t 

afford them. 

     On June 10
th

, the Colonel 

Crawford Lions Club will be 

celebrating our 50
th

 Charter 

Night.  We are blessed to have 

two charter members still 

working hard to make our 

community a better place to 

live.  They are Don Striker and 

PDG Carl Watt.  We have some 

ideas of what we’d like to do, 

but COVID 19 has left us with a 

lot of unknowns.  We will 

endeavor to make it the most 

worthy event given these 

uncharted times. 

 

Hayesville Lions 
 

The Hayesville Lions Club met 

on zoom for the February 4 

meeting with 15 present. 

Superintendent Steve Dickerson 

informed us of all the Hillsdale 

School progress. 

Lion Steve said the new school 

is right on schedule. The 

Keystone project out of 

Canada has nothing to do with 

the Rover Pipeline and will not 

affect us.  Last year 

all games were in Ashland but 

this year we hope to have them 

here.  Retaining walls were 

made along County Road 2175.  

Our web site has the new school 

and all about it.  You can  click 

on the new facility tab to learn 

about it and see the plans. 

Footers will be poured March 1 

for the 227,000 square foot 

facility. Preschool  through 

6th grade are in one pod and 7th 

through 12th grades will be in 

another pod. 

    There is a storm shelter in the 

third auxiliary gymnasium.  

Teachers will drive from one 

building to the other.  There 

will be air conditioning and 

sprinklers and a new auditorium 

which will hold 125 more 

people. Their will be isolation 

doors and all safety features. 

Operating costs have been 

figured into the project so they 

won't have to be concerned 

about not having money for 

this.  There will be four ball 

diamonds.  Completion is to be 

in June 2023.  There will be a 

new greenhouse by the Ag 

Building.  A maintenance 

building and bus yard will be 

started when the school is 

finished.  The huge pile of top 

soil will be used where they will 

be planting grass.  The present 

high school will be torn down 

and the Jeromesville and 

Hayesville schools will be 

either sold or torn down. 

    Lion Craig Wiley really 

appreciated being invited since 

he is a teacher.  He thinks the 

school will be wonderful.  He 

told us we can nominate 

someone for the District Lion of 

the year by February 23. 

       There will be no spring 

sausage sale, but there will be a 

gun raffle in June. 

Lion Dick Dilgard read a list of 

officers for 2021-2022.  Shelby 

and Wellington are starting new 

Lions clubs.  The District 

Convention will be March 20 in 

Strongsville. 

Let Bill Harner know if you are 

attending.   March 4 will be a 

zoom meeting.  There  

might be a dinner meeting on 

the 18th.  Lion Bill Harner 

reminded  us that vision 
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screening will be in March and 

he needs volunteers.  

 

Loudonville Lions Club 
 

Loudonville Lions returned to 

in person meetings in February 

with visits from 1st VDG Kevin 

Reidy and Zone 7 Chair Craig 

Wiley.  Club members continue 

to mask up and practice social 

distancing inside the club 

house. Guest speaker was Sally 

Hollenbach from the Ohio 

Theatre, who previewed the 

new Lion ad which will be 

shown before all movies at the 

theatre.  Sally brought along 

PCC Woody Conrad (her Dad) 

so we had lots of dignitaries 

with us that night! The Club 

also resumed monthly fish fries 

as drive through carryout 

events.  Loudonville and 

Perrysville Clubs will hold a 

Drive Thru Pork Chop Dinner 

on Saturday, March 6, to benefit 

the Perrysville 24 Hour Library 

Project.  The Loudonville Leo 

Club was featured in the local 

paper for joining with local 

sponsors for their flag 

installation project at the high 

school gym. Leos are also 

selling Pizza Hut Discount 

Cards as a fundraiser.  

 

Lucas Lions 
 

    We had the honor of hosting a 

Zone 6 meeting at our 

Community Center on Tuesday, 

February 23. 

    The gathering was well 

attended by members from 

Bellville, Madison, Mansfield, 

Ontario, the new chapter from 

Shelby and our own club had 13 

members in attendance.  The 

red jackets were also 

represented by GTM Tim 

Kershner, PCC Greg Hess, CC 

Kenny Schuck, 2VDG Cindy 

Beat and ZL Andy Brook and 

next year’s ZL Jessica Hill.        

     The ham loaf meal was 

delicious and it was nice to sit 

together and engage in 

conversation. In total 35 Lions 

enjoyed the Cub Country 

hospitality. 

     The next event for our club 

will be the Easter Egg Hunt and 

this year the plan is to go back 

to the Lucas Park since the 

school facility may not be 

available.  Hopefully kids can 

come, enjoy the treats and the 

great open spaces of our 

beautiful park facility. 

    We, like all the clubs, are 

looking forward to Spring, with 

less Winter, more covid vaccine 

available and a greater freedom 

to move around and feel 

comfortable when out and 

about. 

 

Marblehead Peninsula 
Lions 

 

The Marblehead Peninsula Club 

is preparing for its first virtual 

Easter Egg Hunt. Club members 

stuffed 600 eggs with candy and 

tickets to win gift cards for 

children and their parents. Eggs 

will be available to children and 

their parents who visit any or all 

of the six local participating 

merchants: The Marblehead 

Galley, Marblehead Soap 

Company, Pink Perch, Martha 

and Molly's, Teriyaki Design 

and Village Pro Hardware. The 

drawing will be held Saturday, 

March 27, 2021 at 1 p.m..Good 

Luck!! 

 

 
 

Marblehead Club Easter Egg 

photo 

 

Old Fort Lions 
  

 There are several clubs in the 

District and International 

keeping the same officers for 

2021-22.  So, the Directors 

voted to do the same. 

Achievement Banquet May 

4
th

 2021 

We will have an Achievement 

Banquet this year but with no 

dinner.   President John and 

1
st
 VP Dan have had Covid so 

they will be able to run the 

show.   Any other Lions are 

welcome to attend. 

Pill Bottle Project 
     We have a third world 

service project that entails 

collecting empty pill 

bottles.  Those countries usually 

have to hand out pills by 

placing them in people’s 

hands.  Bottles must have an all 

plastic lid.  Remove labels, 

leaving no glue or rsidue.  Wash 

bottles in very hot water and 

dish soap. Replace lids on clean 

dried bottles.  Place bottles in 

large Ziplock bags marked 

“Clean Bottles”.  1
st
 VP Dan is 

heading this up. 

Ontario Lions 
 

The family of Springfield 

Township fire chief Matt Carey 

was presented gift cards worth 

$600 from Meijer and the 

Ontario Lions Club.  The chief 
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just received a new heart at the 

Cleveland Clinic. 

 

Perrysville Lions 

     

We have held our monthly 

Swiss steak luncheons in 

January and February. These 

luncheons sold out in 1 hour 

and 20 minutes. The public 

wants to get out and stay safe. 

They don’t even have to get out 

of their car. 

    We are planning for the clubs 

70
th

 Anniversary which will be 

May 15. More information will 

go out when plans come 

together. 

     We are also planning out 

18
th

 Car show which will be 

held June 26
th

. More 

information on this also will 

come out closer to time. Oh this 

year we will have a former 

member Louie Sprang as 

Chairman of the Car show. He 

started our car show project 18 

years ago. 

 

Plymouth Lions 
 

    Plymouth Lions held a 

successful Bloodmobile in 

January which yielded 26 viable 

units of blood.  

     We continue to honor our 

Students of the Month with the 

assistance of Lion Janelle 

Grube. Lion Janelle tapes the 

interview and makes the 

presentation at the high school. 

Lion members can then watch 

the presentation at their 

meeting. We look forward to 

safely hosting students and their 

families in the future. 

 

   January students are Halli 

Hall and Luke Hamman. Halli 

is the daughter of Ryan and 

Angela Hall. She participates in 

basketball, softball, golf and 

volleyball and is captain in both 

basketball and softball. Halli 

was 2020/2021 Homecoming 

Queen and is a member of 

Student Council. She plans to 

further her education at the 

University of Findlay where she 

will major in Pharmacology. 

    Luke is the son of Doug and 

Susan Hamman. He is a 4-year 

member, and captain, of both 

the football and baseball teams. 

The Big Red football team 

made history this year with their 

first playoff win in school 

history. Luke attends church in 

Savannah with his family and 

volunteers there. College plans 

are to attend North Central State 

College and major in business. 

  

 

Port Clinton Lions 
 

    The Port Clinton Lions Club 

hosted a drive-through Cabin 

Fever Chicken BBQ on January 

31. It was a successful 

fundraiser with more than 250 

dinners sold. 

    Planning is underway for a 

(hopeful) return to normalcy 

this summer. These fundraising 

plans include a drive through 

chicken BBQ, and the use of 

our food trailer at the July 4
th

 

fireworks and at the two-day 

Arts-in-the-Park during August. 

      In the meantime, the club 

continues to meet via 

synchronous Zoom meetings 

and will participate in preparing 

food bags for the needy in our 

community. 

Savannah Lions 
 

     Savannah Lions completed 

phase one of the Savannah 

Town Hall renovation. The 

Lions removed old ceiling tiles 

and insulation from the first 

floor of the town hall.  

      Vendors, secured though 

resource partners including the 

Ashland County Community 

Foundation (lighting) and 

Firelands Electric Cooperative 

People Fund (internet 

connectivity), installed energy 

efficient LED lighting panels 

and installed internet into the 

Town Hall. 

      Lions prior fundraising 

projects enabled the club to 

purchase and install new ceiling 

tiles and recycle insulation for 

the first floor.  The result is a 

brighter, cleaner, energy 

efficient and technologically 

relevant meeting space for the 

Savannah Lions Club, who 

resume meetings at the Town 

Hall on Thursday, March 4 at 

6:30 pm.  

         The club will host District 

Governor Kerry Parker on 

Thursday, April 1 to 

acknowledge the Town Hall 

project work and resource 

partners, as well as the facility’s 

future planned renovations. The 

club is hopeful there will be 

new members to induct into the 

Savannah Lions Club that 

evening. 

      Pancake Breakfasts return 

with the Savannah Lions Carry 

Out breakfasts on the following 

Saturdays: 

March 6, April 3 and May 8. 
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Tiffin Lions 
 

 

Some Tiffin Lions enjoyed a 

BBQ Chicken dinner from the 

Bloomville Lions drive through 

fundraiser Sunday, February 21. 

Thoughts of officers for the 

2021-2022 Lion year are 

circulating through the club. In 

person club meetings will begin 

March 8, 7:00 pm at First 

Christian Church.  Soon we 

may be getting ready for broom 

sales at the Tiffin Farmers 

Market.            

Upper Sandusky Lions 
 

  The Upper Sandusky Lions 

Club had one zoom meeting in 

February. We will be 

sponsoring two local students to 

the Hugh O’Brien Leadership 

training. All international, state, 

and district donations have been 

paid. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

No Lions were reported as passing this month. 

 

 

 

.  
 

All Lions Clubs that would like to have their activities promoted in the District 

Newsletter are welcome to do so. This will possible get more lions to them. Please 

send flyer 2 month before the activity so it can be seen before the activity. 
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Pork Chop Supper 

Saturday 

March 6
th

 

5:00 till Gone 
 

Loudonville Lions Building 
643 Wooster Road 

Loudonville 
 

Menu 
Pork chop, Baked potato,  
Green Beans, Applesauce,  

Cookie 

 

Everyone Welcome 

*  $10.00  * 

Drive Thru Only 

 

Proceeds go to support Perrysville 24-Hour Library Project 
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District Convention Information for this 
year. 

 

District 13 OH-2 Convention Schedules of Events 

Saturday March 20, 2021 
 

8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.     Delegate Certification  

Registration Open 

 

8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Chinese Raffle Open 

 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m.  Blue Frog Sales Open  

 

9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.    District Business Meeting  

                                                                                               

12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. Awards Luncheon  

 

1:30 p.m. to 2:15 p.m.           

Special Round Table: “Stories from our Foundations”  with Lions Lilane Fox, PCC Stan Kopp,  

PDG Dave Stockum, and IPCC Lydia Houser  

 

1:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.      Registration, Delegate Certification (until 3:30) 

Chinese Raffle Open (until 4:00) 

    

2:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.       Necrology and Memorials 

 

3:00 p.m. to 3:45 p.m.         Special Presenter: Lion Dave Caperton 

   

4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.       Elections; Chinese Raffle pick-up 

 

6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.  Grand Banquet 

 

9:30 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. Hospitality Room open  

    

10:30 p.m.   Pick up Peace Posters, Scrapbooks and Display Boards 

Chinese Raffle – last call for  pick-up 

 

Sunday March 21, 2021 

 
9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Cabinet Appreciation Luncheon 
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PLEASE JOIN US IN THE  

MARCH KINDNESS FOOD COLLECTION 

A JOINT EFFORT OF THE LIONS AND KIWANIS CLUBS OF 
FREMONT, OHIO 

BENEFITTING THE SANDUSKY COUNTY FOOD PANTRY AND 
PONTIFEX 

A recent newspaper article indicating an increased demand and fewer 
donations to the Sandusky County Food Pantry prompted the President of 
the Fremont Lions Club, Nora Mollis, to initiate a food collection.  A call to 
other service clubs to join the effort was made, and Past President Linda 
Combs of the Fremont Kiwanis Club was immediately on board.  Below are 
the details of this project: 
 

● Collect items the entire month of March 

 

● Items requested are listed in order of need, but any non-perishable item 
is  
    acceptable as long as the expiration date is good; canned soup or chili, 
canned  
    fruits and vegetables, canned beans, cereal, oatmeal, mac & cheese, 
peanut  
    butter, potato flakes, saltines, tuna, hamburger helper, noodles 

 

● Monetary donations are also accepted 

 

● Collection sites will be at these locations 

 Edward Jones, Michelle Russell:  216 S. Front St., Fremont 

 Edward Jones, Ken Kreilick:  2140 Enterprise Dr., Suite A, Fremont 

 Otto & Urban , Lynn Urban:  905 E. State St., Fremont 

 

● Deliver items by driving in to the Eagles parking lot on April 6, 2021 from  

     12:00-1:00; members on site will empty your car or truck and make  
     arrangements to deliver to both locations  
 

Questions?  Contact Colleen Carmack, Fremont Lions @ 419-680-3722 

   or Linda Combs, Kiwanis Club @ 419-559-3896 


